
 
E-mail from Arriva to Committee 
 
Dear Abigail 
 
I write in reference to a recent e/mail from Mr William Powell AC/AM to my colleague at Arriva 
Trains Wales, in respect of our Service 40 bus service between Aberystwyth and Carmarthen.  
 
In this communication it is stated that some of our drivers have informed petitioners of changes to 
the service.  I can confirm that changes are taking place from the 23rd September 2012, however 
these are minor timetable changes with no changes taking place to the current route.  
 
Other than these minor timetable changes we have no other plans to make any changes to this 
service.  

 
For your information I attach a copy of the timetable that is effective from the 23rd September 2012  
 
 
Best Regards 
Simon  
 
Simon Finnie 
Head of Operations – Wales.  
 


